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I live near Finch arboretum but have property with a well about five miles south of I-90. I
understand that the aquapher flows North to Northeast but that doesn't necessarily mean that the
wells South of I-90 are unaffected. If we find that wells South of I-90 have also been contaminated,
then I would advocate for biological clean-up as described in the link included in Faith Moeser's
comment https://e360.yale.edu/digest/bacteria-break-down-pfas-forever-chemicals. Since biological
solutions can take time I would also want the Federal government to remedy the situation by
hooking all those impacted up to city water at government expense. I know city waterlines are less
than a mile from my well. Lastly, we must consider the impact that PFAS has already had on our
long term health from drinking the contaminated water for years and how will folks be
compensated for that?


